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23 April 2010 
 
 
 
Mr. Michael Carter 
Executive General Manager 
QR Network Pty Ltd 
PO Box 1429 
Brisbane Qld 4001 
 
 
Dear Mr Carter 
 
Regulatory pre-approval for Coal Master Plan 2009 capacity expansion projects 
 
The Authority today approved QR Network’s application for regulatory pre-approval of the scope of 
four master planning projects detailed in QR Network’s Coal Master Plan 2009 as set out in the 
attached table (see Attachment 1).   
 
In making this decision, the Authority accepted that QR Network had demonstrated that at least 60 per 
cent of customers, by volume, did not oppose the scope of the works and that the customer vote 
process was conducted in accordance with clause 2.2(a)(ii) in Schedule FB of QR Network’s 
approved access undertaking. 
 
If you have further questions on this matter, please contact Paul Bilyk on (07) 3222 0506. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
EJ Hall 
Chief Executive 
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Attachment 1: Projects with scope pre-approval  

Project $m 

  

Concept and pre-feasibility study on the Blackwater system 11.0 

Concept and pre-feasibility study on the Goonyella system 50.0 

Concept and pre-feasibility study on the new feeder station at 
Wotonga 

1.5 

Concept and pre-feasibility study on renewing/replacing 
Callemonda feeder station 

1.5 

 


